

Newsletter www.blueridgeestate.co.za Blue Ridge



New HOA

Our Annual Meeting was held on Wednesday, July 17, 2019. Thank you to those who attended and also to the owners who sent their Proxy to Renzke.

Congratulations to our newly elected HOA! Our best wishes for an exciting year ahead.



Eric Pretorius Vice Chairman

ARCHITECTURAL

Danie Cillié



Kobus Breyl

COMMUNICATION





FINANCE

Gerhard van Zyl





Nico Botha

Gerda Koegelenberg

Thank You

To the former HOA Chairman, Gerrie Germishuizen, who was involved as an HOA member for 5 years and served on the committee for 3 years as Chairman we would like to thank you.

Thanks also to the following members, Tienie Britz, Rennie van Wyk and Callie Oosthuizen.

Linda, even though you were not part of the HOA, we would also like to thank you for the time you were involved.

You all played a big role in the positive development and progress of Blue Ridge.



Killer Milazi keeps our gardens beautiful and attends to general tasks

Social



he quarterly social was a treat. Thank you to Arrie & Reinette for generously hosting us.

Everyone had a blast and we decided to do it every quarter. Perhaps in the green strip.

Stay tuned to our WhatsApp group for more.





HOA Meeting Highlights

- **CCTV** Camera System we're investigating
- * Fire Hoses further investigation should be done

Please ensure that your nousehold has a firehose that is in working order.

- * Green strip compost & insecticide has been approved
- Appointment of Site Manager to be investigated
- * Office Building update
 - Repair of floor tiles
 - Potential rental of garages

Next HOA meeting - 3 October 2019

Blue Ridge Info WhatsApp group If you need to be added to the list, contact Gerda - 0825190491

